
Town of Norfolk 
Norfolk Town Board 

Special Meeting 
07/12/2013 

 
The Norfolk Town Board held a special meeting on Friday, July 12, 2013 at 8:30 
AM at the Norfolk Town Hall to review a Resolution for the Water Project. 
 
Present were Supervisor Charles Pernice, Deputy Supervisor Kevin Enslow, 
Councilman Donald Purvis and Councilwoman Jean Gang. 
 
Supervisor Pernice called the meeting to order. 
 
Resolution #14 of 2013 – A budgeting resolution for the closing of USDA 
financing for the Water System Improvement Project. The resolution was 
reviewed and adopted with a motion by Councilwoman Gang and Deputy 
Supervisor Enslow. All in Favor – Carried 
 
The meeting was adjourned with a motion by Councilman Purvis and Deputy 
Supervisor Enslow. All in Favor – Carried 
 
      Supervisor – Charles Pernice 
      Deputy Supervisor – Kevin Enslow 
      Councilman – Donald Purvis 
      Councilwoman – Jean Gang 
 
Dated: July 12, 2013 
Kathy M. Emlaw – Norfolk Town Clerk 


